26th November 2014
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Dear Parents/Carers, 
Please find attached the letter that has been distributed today to all local residents (which may include yourself!) by Hampshire County Council regarding a ‘Drop In’ session to be held in the Jungle Club Room at Tower Hill on Wednesday 10th December 2014 between 4pm and 6.30pm.
Representatives from Hampshire County Council Strategic Planning Department , the Architects Department and the Travel Unit will be in attendance, as will members of the Senior Leadership Team and Governors to try to answer any concerns and questions that you may have.

The session is open to all and plans for the new building will be available to view.  These will also be available to view on the school’s website once finalised before the end of the school term.

With my best regards,

Mrs. Linda Tansley

Headteacher

